Notice to Navigation interests

U.S. ARMY CORPS OF ENGINEERS BUILDING STRONGo
February 13, 2014

TECHNICAL SUPPORT BRANCH
NAVIGATION BULLETIN NO. 14-05
NOTICE TO NAVIGATION INTERESTS:

MOBILE RIVER, ALABAMA

Notice is given to mariners that Genesis Pipeline USA, L.P. will perform underwater pipeline
crossing repairs on Raft River and Mobile River north of the Cochrane Bridge. Operations will be
performed aboard a deck barge CMC-125. A floating buoy will be anchored near mile 6.7 on the east
51de of Mobile River marking the pipeline and rock covering. The project will begin Monday, February
17" and last approximately 2 weeks. The barge can be contacted on VHF Channels 8 and 16.

Mariners should exercise extreme caution when transiting these areas.

For further information, please contact Josh Price at (832)-527-2520.
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